GRANGETOWN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Tuesday 25th June

Spelterworks Road Sunderland SR2 8PX

Telephone: 0191 814 9820

E-mail: office@grangetown.sunderland.sch.uk
Website: www.grangetown.sunderland.sch.uk
Facebook: Grangetownprimary

Facebook Little Butterflies: LittleButterfliesGPS
Twitter: Grangetown_PS

Headteacher: Mr Les McAnaney
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Lesley Russell

Walk along Hendon Beach



Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our English and history topic, Mrs Roberts' English group will be walking along Hendon beach. On our walk we will be investigating the local coastline and discuss our local hero— Harry Watts. The walk will take place on the morning of **Thursday 27th June**. Children can wear their normal school uniform however could they wear appropriate footwear for the walk and beach. We do ask that they bring a coat in case of rain and sun cream and a sun hat should the sun shine.

The walk will take place between 9am and 12pm. Children will have their lunch in school as normal.

Should you have any question please don't hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Roberts

Enjoy - Respect - Achieve















